

Eastbrook Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050





Dear Year 3 parent/quardian,

We are excited to announce that on Thursday 1st November we shall be having our Ancient Egyptian WOW day! Throughout the day, the children will take part in a variety of activities based around our topic of Mysterious Mummies.

In order to gain an authentic experience, we would love to see the children in outfits fit for the day (of course, please don't go to any expense for this). Some ideas for costumes could be: mummies in bandages, archaeologists, pharaohs, gods/goddesses.

One of the activities will involve building an impressive structure from toilet roll tubes, so we ask that you keep hold of any please, or you can send them in to us.

We hope that you will help us in supporting this enjoyable day and we look forward to seeing everyone on the day!

Thank you in advance,

The Year 3 Team

